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To The Chairman.

Sir.

I understand that changes to the Act are being proposed, which might affect the
integrity of our National Parks.

I would like to say that I strongly object to any changes to the Act which do anything
other than help to preserve our National Parks in their pristine state in perpetuity.

It's a no brainer, they are meant to be left untouched forever. Please.

Thank you.

Geoff Speakman

Cleveland
4163  
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